HOW TGO HAVE A SAFE
HALLOWEEN 2020
Many traditional Halloween activities like parties, gatherings,
and merchant-sponsored safe trick-or-treat events are high
risk for spreading COVID-19. This year, Plumas County Public
Health strongly encourages activities that are lower risk for

transmitting COVID-19 between little ghosts, goblins and the
public by following these guidelines:

- Wash or sanitize hands frequently.
- Incorporate a mask into your costume.
- Maintain é feet of distance and limit close contact with
other households.
- Consider a prepackaged grab-and-go concept for handing
out candy.
- Decorate costumes and bags with reflective tape or stickers
and, if possible, choose light colors.
- Stick to familiar areas that are well lit.

IF YOU OR YOUR CHILD IS SICK OR MAY HAVE BEEN
EXPOSED TO SOMEONE WITH COVID-19, YOU SHOULD NOT
PARTICIPATE IN IN-PERSON HALLOWEEN FESTIVITIES AND
SHOULD NOT GIVE OUT CANDY TO TRICK-OR-TREATERS.
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